
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/23/2023 11:51:53 PM

First name: Mary Lou

Last name: Zeis

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The High Uintas Wilderness should be dedicated to its native wildlife. Domestic sheep are clearly not

native and their grazing is incompatible with recovering the native bighorn sheep population. Killing native

predators to protect sheep or cows should be prohibited and enforced. 


